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February 4, 2014 
 

Sebastian G. Kallumkal 
Environmental Quality Specialist 
Air Quality Division 
 
RE: SRN P0293 Violation Notice 
 
Dear Mr Kallumkal, 
 
In response to the violation notice of January 16, 2014, Eteron Incorporated presents the following: 
 

1. A five year history of adhesives and primers used by Eteron, broken down by spray booth. 
2. A sample of the record now being kept for the EUBURNOFF oven afterburner chambers. 

 
Eteron is now in the process of obtaining required permits for the spray booths.  Eteron was not aware that their 
emissions exceeded 10 TPY single HAP or 25 TPY aggregate HAPs in 2012 or 2013.   In order to prevent future 
violations, Eteron has implemented a new computerized method of tracking adhesive usage per spray booth on a 
daily basis.   
 
Procedures have been implemented to keep records of the secondary chamber or afterburner on the EUBURNOFF 
oven daily or whenever it is used. 
 
Eteron had been a small generator in previous years, but due to an increase in business and changes in the types of 
adhesive used, they became a major source for hazardous air pollutants,. 
 
Eteron had installed the booths in question for use with water based adhesives, and was not aware that a “permit 
to install” would be required. 
 
Eteron is committed to resolving this issue as quickly as possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Donald J Stumpf 
Director of Quality 
Eteron Incorporated 
dstumpf@eteroninc.com 
313 418-0445 
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